April 7, 1992

Docket Nos. 50-338
and 50-339

Mr. W. L. Stewart

Senior Vice President - Nuclear

Virginia Electric and Power Company

5 Dominion Blvd,

Gler Allen, Virginia 23060

Dear Mr. Stewart:

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF NRC BULLETIN 89-02 "OR THE NORTH ANNA
POWER STATION, UNITS NO. 1 AND NO. 2 (NA-142)
(TAC NOS (74282 AND F4283)

By letter dated January 15, 1990, you respanded to NRC Builetin 89-02
for NA-182. In your response, you confirmed that the inspections requested by
the Bulletin had been performed. Therefore, we consider this action to be
complete and we are closing TAC Nos. 74282 and 74283,

Sincerely,

(Original Signed By)

Leon 2, fnagle, Project Manager
Project Direcicrate 11-2

Divigion of Reactor projorts -« 1/1]
Dffice of Nuclear Reactor Reguiztion
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